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Dear Dr Saha, 

 

The Global Report on Effective Access to Assistive Technology (GReAT) Consultation,  

22-23 August 2019, Executive Boardroom, Geneva, Switzerland  

 

We have the pleasure to invite you to participate in the GReAT Consultation on 22-23 August 2019,  

from 09:00 to 18:00 on both days. The purpose of the consultation is to inform the development of a 

global report on effective access to assistive technology (AT), through the active contribution of all 

participants. The specific objectives of the consultation are to: 

 

1. Highlight the need, demand, availability and supply of AT, and the tools/methods for obtaining 

these data 

2. Identify the challenges in access to AT 

3. Showcase exemplary national AT policies and programmes 

4. Accelerate effective market shaping, AT financing and investment mechanisms  

5. Showcase good practices and effective innovations (including processes) in AT production, 

procurement, service delivery and information systems, as well as AT workforce training and 

retention 

6. Provide recommendations for effective access to AT 

 

 To attend the consultation, we kindly request you to register by 5 June 2019 using the WHO’s 

online meeting system link: https://reg.unog.ch/event/28661/registration/. 

 

You will find all the logistical information you need, including obtaining a visa support letter, in 

the online registration system. WHO has been informed that visa procedures may take up to 21 days or 

even longer depending on your nationality. You are therefore urged to apply for a visa well in advance of 

your planned departure date. 

 

 Should you require any additional logistics-related information regarding this meeting, please 

do not hesitate to contact Ms Sihem Halouani (e-mail: halouanis@who.int). For general enquiries, 

please contact the GReAT Consultation Working Group (e-mail: GReATConsultation2019@gmail.com).  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapal Khasnabis 

Programme Manager: GATE 
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